
Dear Parents, Carers and Students,  

 

This week years 3-6 are in Berry at the Sports and Recreation 

Centre, I am hoping to send through some photos but if I am 

unable they will be in next week’s newsletter. We will be leaving 

Berry on Wednesday 15th, around 12:15 pm to get back to Central 

Tilba before the buses depart at the end of the day. If you are 

interested in the facilities you can see them at the below website: 

https://sportandrecreation.nsw.gov.au/sportandrecreation/facilities/

berry 

Last Thursday we had a visit from EnvironMentors, I was very 

impressed with our children’s knowledge of recycling, landfill and 

where product packaging originates, in the natural environment.  

It was reassuring that so many students minds went to solution 

focused thinking, I am sure they will all play a positive part in 

creating an Earth friendly future. Abby who is a Marine Scientist and 

EnvironMentor was inspiring, we were fortunate to have her come and 

share her knowledge with us. 

We are all very proud of our students who came Third in the 

Eurobodalla Learning Communities Chess Competition last Friday.  

Well done,  Harry, Isiah, Luke and Jack De. 

And this Thursday and Friday, I will be in Batemans Bay at the 

Principal Network meetings. These meetings 

run informative and important workshops 

around teaching and management, it is also 

important for principals to liaise and share  

school practices as we all seek to grow and improve our 

students’ outcomes and opportunities. 

 

Regards, Danielle McGrath, Relieving Principal 
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REMINDERS 
 

 SPECIAL LUNCH DAY 

ORDERS—TO BE IN 

BY FRIDAY, NOV 

17TH 

 YRS 3-6 PAYMENTS 

FOR BERRY 

EXCURSION NEED 

TO BE FINALIZED 

 BOOKCLUB 

CHRISTMAS 

ORDERS TO BE IN 

BY  NOVEMBER 

30TH 
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ACCIDENT 

INSURANCE 

 PAY VOLUNTARY 

SCHOOL 

CONTRIBUTIONS 

 SEND IN STUDENT 

BANKING 

 PAY P&C 

MEMBERSHIP 

 MAKE SURE YOUR 

CHILD HAS THEIR 

SCHOOL HAT AT 

SCHOOL EVERY DAY 

 CHECK FOR HEAD 

LICE 

Phone:  02 4473 7
210 

Fax:    02 4473 74
69 

E-mail:  

centrtilba-p.admin@det.nsw.edu.au 

Central Tilba  Public School 

89 Corkhill Drive 

Central Tilba  NSW  2546 

We’re on the web!! 

www.centrtilba-p. schools.nsw.edu.au 

Find our full colour 

newsletter here! 

Weekly Skill Focus 
 

Approaching and Joining in with Others 

https://sportandrecreation.nsw.gov.au/sportandrecreation/facilities/berry
https://sportandrecreation.nsw.gov.au/sportandrecreation/facilities/berry


Our Budding Chess  

Champions - 

Third Place ! 

Well Done 

 

Environ 

Mentors 



Halloween Fright! 
By Archie on Nov 9, 2017 

Where was I? What happened to me? This must be a 

dream, it couldn't be true. Wait what's the date. I 

checked my phone, it's the thirty-first of October, so it, 

it, it's Halloween! RUN! Everywhere I go there are 

monsters, vampires, werewolves, ghosts and witches. 

I run at every place there is no place to hide from 

these monsters. I'm traumatised. I don't think I’ll ever 

forget this, never, never ever will I forget this moment. 

I keep on running until I find my house. Phew I’ll be 

fine here I press the doorbell and I hear a scream! 

 

 

 

Years 4/5/6 Class This Week 
100 Word Challenge 

If you are interested in reading more great stories from 4/5/6 or giving feedback, go to: 
https://kidblog.org/class/central-tilba-ps/posts 

 

Sleepy Pooch News: Ghost Sightings! 
By Harry on Nov 6, 2017 

 

Today, a haunting image has surfaced that appears to show ghosts! Is this a supernatural 

sighting or a halloween hoax? The paranormal entities have been sighted at shops all 

around the world. Those shops have seen an amazingly fast decline in, 

well, EXISTENCE! As if the disappearing shops weren't enough, top Paranormal Investiga-

tor Extraordinare (PIE) Mark Kram had this to say: "Now, you can't trust anyone, as the 

ghosts can blend in to be anyone, even your best friend... or yourself... wait! Are you a 

ghost? Am I a ghost? Are we all ghosts? Ahhhhhhhhhh!" 

Are we either completely doomed or utterly fooled? Only time will tell. 

                                                                                                                              Lori Keet 

Last week we reached out across the globe and made a connection with a year 6 class in Lancashire, 

England. The purpose is to develop global connections while reflecting on what makes great writing.  

We had some great feedback from students at St Barnabas Church of England Primary Academy and we 

gave some compliments and constructive comments also. 

Last week’s prompt was another picture prompt. 

https://kidblog.org/portfolio/3ty8ka3vqrun69nxnh6b1gorj/posts
https://kidblog.org/class/central-tilba-ps/posts
https://kidblog.org/portfolio/c0accv39p3uxlbdspht2vmj2r/posts


Chimme 
 

Chimme is 6 years old and lives 
in Dalmeny. His favorite animal 
 is  a turtle and he likes eating 

pizza. Chimmee wants to be a 
gymnast when he grows up and 
he likes riding his bike on the 
weekends. Chimme’s favourite 

number is 6. 
 

Jack 
 

Jack is 6 years old and lives in 
Tilba. His favourite animal is a 
kangaroo and he likes eating 

pizza. Jack wants to be a scientist 
when he grows up and he likes 

going for rides on the weekends. 
Jacks favourite number is 1000. 



 

Component 2 

Social and Emotional Learning 

  

Term 4 Week 5 

Week 5 
Learning Continuum – Statistics and Probability (Numeracy) 
 
Please note that the information presented in this Newsletter is of a general nature.  For 
specific information related to your child, it is recommended you speak with your child’s 
teacher. 
 
By the end of Year Two, a child should be able to: 

Pose questions and collect categorical data 
 
 Create data displays using lists, tables and picture graphs (one to one 

correspondence) and interpret them 
 

 Identify practical activities and everyday events that involve chance 
 
 Describe events as ‘likely’ or ‘unlikely’ 
 
 Distinguish between ‘possible’ and ‘impossible’ events 
 
 Identify some events as ‘certain’ or ‘impossible’ 

 

Decision making steps 

What do you have to decide about? 

What choices do you have? 

Weigh up the pros and cons of each option and choose the best one. 

Put your choice into action and then check how it works out. 
 

Helping children take responsibility 

Children often focus on immediate wants and don’t consider long-term consequences. They need 

adult guidance to develop their decision-making skills. Parents and carers can prompt good deci-

sion-making by identifying appropriate choices for children to make and using questions to help 

them think through the steps. 
 

To learn to use decision-making skills children need to be shown how to use the steps and be giv-

en opportunities to practise them. Practice and experience are necessary for building skills. 
 

It is important to remember that children’s thinking skills develop gradually and so does their ca-

pacity for planning ahead and weighing up options in order to make decisions. Children do not 

learn to make good decisions overnight. They need to start with simple things.  
 



 

SPECIAL LUNCH DAY (SLD) 

NEXT TUESDAY, Nov 21st 

Orders MUST be in by THIS FRIDAY,NOV 17TH  

NOTE : EFT payments can be made to the P&C.                    

Please make sure you INCLUDE YOUR NAME(S). 

 

 STUDENT NAME(S):STUDENT NAME(S):STUDENT NAME(S): 

  ITEM CHILD’S NAME IF MORE 

THAN ONE CHILD 
ITEM  QTY  TOTAL 

Hamburger 
lettuce/tomato/cheese/beetroot/mayo/sauce        

Vegeburger also available 

  

$4.00 
    

Large Choc Chop Biscuit 
  

$1.50 
    

                                         

Note: EFT payment to P&C  (please circle if paying by EFT)        
TOTAL AMOUNT ENCLOSED 

 

$ 

Students With Dollarmite Accounts - Don’t forget your School Banking  

Bring your Bank Deposit Books in any day. 

Bank books are again going to the bank every Monday 



Kindergarten Orientation 2018 
Thursday, November 23rd 

Thursday, November 30th 

9.15am - 12.30pm 
Everyone at Central Tilba School is looking forward to meeting our new Kinder students 

for 2018. 

PLEASE ADVISE THE SCHOOL IF YOU AND YOUR CHILD WILL BE 

ATTENDING OR IF YOU WILL NOT BE ATTENDING. 

If you know of anyone in the area who is interested in starting their child at Central Tilba 

Public School next year, please ask them to contact the school as soon as possible. This 

will enable us to make decisions regarding our classes for 2018.  

New Kinder students will need to bring along: 

 a hat 

 a piece of fruit or vegetable for fruit time 

 a healthy lunch and  

 a water bottle 

What we’ll be doing: 

During the morning sessions we will be do some singing and dancing as well as a craft 

activity. We will go for a walk around the school and play some outdoor games. The 

children will get a chance to play with the resources in the classroom as well as in the 

sandpit. We’ll read some stories and the current K123 class will get to know their new 

classmates.  

On the first Kinder Orientation day, Kim will distribute 

the School Information Kit. This includes our School 

Information Booklet, school enrolment form, bus 

transport and subsidy information for online 

registration, uniform order form, as well as other information relevant to students 

starting school next year. The P&C will be available on the 2nd Orientation Day if 

parents would like to purchase school uniforms. If you have any questions please 

don’t hesitate to ask. We’re looking forward to seeing you -  

Kara Munn. 

A Book Club brochure is attached to this newsletter. 

Please return your order with payment by Thursday, November 30th. 

If you want to start getting some Christmas presents together and don’t want the 

children to know, just let Kim know and she’ll keep your order here until you can 

collect it. 



CANTEEN MENU BY ‘NECK OF THE WOOD’ Café, Central Tilba 

Return a separate paper bag with each order (see below) by Friday, 9.30AM  

On the paper bag please write your child’s name , lunch order and amount of $ in bag. 

Lunch orders will be delivered for lunch on Friday.  PLEASE NOTE : Pricing is for school canteen only 

If your child requires cutlery, please send these items to school with your child. The school does NOT supply cutlery.  

 ITEM COST ITEM  COST 

Sausage Roll & Sauce $2.50 
 

Vegemite, peanut butter,  

jam or cheese rolls   

 

$3.50   
Salad Roll $4.50 

Salad Roll + Ham or Salami $5.00 Pumpkin & Feta Frittata $3.50 

Lasagne $3.50 Pumpkin & Feta Frittata with Salad $5.00 

Fried Rice $3.50 Mixed plate of carrot, cherry 

tomatoes, celery, cucumber, 

cheese & hummus  

 

$4.00  
Fruit Salad & Coconut Yoghurt $3.00 

Frozen Slushy (fresh berry, watermelon 

& apple juices) 

 

$3.00 

 

Raspberry & White Chocolate Muffin 

 

$2.50 

PARENTS - PLEASE KEEP THE FRIDAY ‘CANTEEN’ ORDER/$ 

COMPLETELY SEPARATE FROM ANY OTHER SCHOOL OR P&C NOTES/$ 

VOLUNTARY SCHOOL CONTRIBUTIONS 
PLEASE RETURN AS SOON AS POSSIBLE AND CIRCLE ‘POP’  

IF THAT IS YOUR PAYMENT METHOD 
 

VOLUNTARY SCHOOL CONTRIBUTIONS (SCHOOL FEES) – $40/student or $70/family for the year.  This is 
extremely low compared to other local primary schools.  We ask that all parents consider paying this small cost towards 
their child’s education if they can.  Please send in your cash or cheque contribution with the form below or go the 

school’s website for online payments.. 

CHEQUES PAYABLE TO CENTRAL TILBA PUBLIC SCHOOL 

PARENT ONLINE PAYMENT (POP) ON THE SCHOOL’S WEBSITE 

 

Family Name ........................................................................…………….     Date ........................... 

 

 

ONLINE PAYMENTS TO SCHOOL NOW AVAILABLE 

Parent Online Payment (POP) is now available on our school’s website 

http://www.centrtilba-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ (just Google ‘Central Tilba Public School’) and click on the ‘ $ 

Make a payment’ icon at the top of the page and fill in all details.  This system can be used for ALL 

payment to the SCHOOL, including excursions, voluntary school contributions, etc. 

It is NOT for any payment to the P&C. 
 


